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NEWSLETTER 

This week we have been focussing on 
‘Responsibility’ and all of our Rainbow Awards are 
for demonstrating that Learner Skill.  Some classes 
have been able to vote for two children to take on 
the responsibility of representing the class through 
the School Council.  The new school council 
includes:  Flora Palmer, Matthew Oakey, Rory 
Hawkins, Connie Brown, Timmy Dobson, Lacey 
Stephen, Rory MacVean, and Octavia Haines.  
Reception, Year 1 and Year 5 will vote next week. 
Children have continued their rabbit themed 
learning, including some rabbit art in Year 3 and 
baking carrot cakes in Year 6. 
I wonder what ‘rabbitty’ things they will get up to 
next week!    

 
Katherin Weeks 

 

Year 1:        Aidian Wai 

Year 2:        Elizabeth Bykova 

Year 3:       Tilly King  

Year 4:        Isla-Mai Robinson 

Year 5:        Willem Van Kleeff 

Year 6:        Sophia Loncarevic    

 

Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 receive 

free fruit/veg as part of the government 

scheme.   This is given to them at break time.  

All children are allowed to bring in their own 

snacks for break time.  These should be fruit/

veg based only, either a whole piece or cut at 

home and put in a container.  Raisins in a box/

packet are also permitted. 

Please note that other fruit based snacks (such 

as winders or bars) are not to be eaten at 

break time.  This helps us to keep litter down 

and  encourages the eating of real fruit.  These 

other products are okay for eating at lunch time 

in the hall for children who bring a packed 

lunch.   

Thank You 
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School Council   

 

Information for Parents 



Year 6 Cooking 

 


